
From: Soura, Christian
To: Bell, Josh (Josh.Bell@teachforamerica.org) <Josh.Bell@teachforamerica.org>

Date: 10/11/2013 3:13:52 PM
Subject: Rescheduling the Governor's Visit

Hi Josh,
 
                Nicole Priester is taking over as the Governor’s scheduler – she’ll be reaching out sometime soon to 
reschedule the Governor’s visit to a TFA classroom.  Just wanted to give you a heads-up. Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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